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Congressman Amo advances $20 million for local Rhode
Island projects
April 12, 2024 - Rhode Island






Washington, DC Congressman Gabe Amo (D-RI-01) voted in support of six fiscal year 2024
appropriations bills that include $20,075,769 in federal Community Project Funding for Rhode
Island’s First Congressional District.

“I am incredibly grateful former congressman David Cicilline initiated these projects that | can now
carry forward because they will have a profound impact on communities across our First
Congressional District,” said Amo. “The over $20 million in direct federal funding for these projects
will make a real difference in the lives of countless Rhode Islanders. Across our great district, these
federal investments will expand affordable housing options, improve public safety, revitalize our
public spaces, and support the next generation of learners. Despite the delays, | am glad to have
voted on a bipartisan resolution on our 2024 budget.”

Amo moved forward funding for 15 projects that will directly benefit Rhode Island’s First
Congressional District residents. These include:

* $1 million for affordable housing for victims of abuse in the state;

» $789,000 for the Children’s Home rehabilitation project;

» $920,000 for Green infrastructure installations at Mashapaug Pond;

* $1 million for the Halliwell School redevelopment project;

* $585,000 for Higher Ground International, community programming rooms construction.
* $486,490 for IT Media Lab and Entrepreneurship Center build-out;

* $689,000 for the Lincoln Emergency Communications Systems project;

* $500,000 for multi-purpose community center Cass Pond restoration at Cass Park;
* $5 million for Newport Cliff Walk;

* $1,666,279 for North Main St. revitalization;

* $500,000 for Pawtucket Library, Sayles Building re-pointing;

» $850,000 for renovation of Boys and Girls Clubs of Northern Rhode Islands Cumberland-Lincoln
clubhouse and grounds;

* $3 million for supportive housing expansion;

* $2.24 million for the town of Warren for pump station upgrades;



» $850,000 for Woonasquatucket River Greenway — Smithfield,trail construction.

This package includes the following funding bills for fiscal year 2024: Agriculture, rural development,
food and drug administration, and related agencies; commerce, justice, science, and related
agencies; energy and water development and related agencies; interior, environment, and related
agencies; military construction, veterans affairs, and related agencies; and transportation, and
housing and urban development, and related agencies.
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